
 

Norbertine Fathers OLOL Vision:   
“A thriving parish, where all are needed, welcomed, and excited by engaging  

ourselves in the life of the parish, following the example of the First Christians, giving  
witness to the Gospel of Christ.” 

Daily Mass:  Monday 7:30 AM Word Service   ●  Tuesday, Thursday, & Friday 7:30 AM   ●  Wednesday 8:45 AM 

Weekend Mass:  Saturday 4:30 PM   ●   Sunday 8:15 AM    ●   Sunday 10:15 AM   ●   Sunday 6:00 PM    

Confessions:  Wednesday 3-5 PM ● Friday 8-9 AM ● Saturday 3:30-4:15 PM ● By appointment Adoration:  Friday 8-9 AM 

 
 

    
   Our Lady of Lourdes  
   Catholic Church 
 
 
     1305 Lourdes Avenue, De Pere, WI 54115 

Welcome to 

   Sunday, January 23, 2022                                  Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 
 
Pastoral Team: 
Fr. James Baraniak, O. Praem., Pastor 
Deacon Michael Vander Bloomen 
Deacon Shaun Johnson  
Deacon Bob Summers 
Carol Gibson, Parish Business Manager 
Jody Strnad, Director of Music & Liturgy 
             
Parish Office:     
1307 Lourdes Avenue  
De Pere, WI  54115  
(920) 336-4033 
  
Office Hours:  
Monday - Thursday: 8:00 a.m.– 3:30 p.m. 
Friday: 8:00 a.m.– 12:30 p.m. 
 
School Office:  920-336-3091 
Faith Formation Office:  920-337-0443 
 
Parish Website: www.lourdesdepere.org 
Email:  parish@lourdesdepere.org 
 
Facebook:  @ololdp 
Instagram:  ololdepere 
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Mass Intentions 

Monday, January 24                          St. Francis de Sales 
     7:30 a.m.                                        Word Service 

Tuesday, January 25                         Conversion of St. Paul 
     7:30 a.m.                                       + Louis Mauthe 

Wednesday, January 26                   Sts. Timothy and Titus 
     8:45 a.m.                                       +  Randy Treml 

Thursday, January 27                      
     7:30 a.m.                                        + Dcn. Mike Mervilde 

Friday, January 28                             St. Thomas Aquinas 
     7:30 a.m.                       + Living and Deceased Members  
                                              of the Strnad & Veeser Families 

Saturday, January 29     
     4:30 p.m.                                        + Lisa Becker  

Sunday, January 30            Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
     8:15 a.m.                    + Rose, Herbert, & Kathy DeRuyter 
                                       Parishioners of Our Lady of Lourdes 
   
     10:15 a.m.                               + The Students and Staff of  
                                                    Our Lady of Lourdes School 
 
     6:00 p.m.                                        + Douglas Kwiatkowski 

At rest in the Lord + + + 
 
Col. Charles Dallas “Dal” Wood, 91, father 
of our parishioner Mike (Peggy) Wood, 
passed away on December 17, and was 
accorded Christian burial through Ryan 
Funeral Home on December 27.  Dal 
graduated from the University of Idaho with 
a bachelor’s degree in forestry and later 
earned his master’s degree.  He was 

commissioned into the U. S. Marine Corps, serving tours in 
both the U. S. and overseas.  He retired after 25 years, 
earning the rank of Colonel, and worked first as a registered 
land surveyor and then as a Certified Financial Planner and 
owner of Wood Financial.  Dal held leadership roles in the 
Kiwanis Club and was a volunteer for Rawhide Boys Ranch.  
He enjoyed family gatherings, hunting, fishing, golfing, 
playing his ukulele, and traveling the world.  He is also 
survived by his wife of 68 years, Lorna, five other children 
and their spouses, 16 grandchildren, and extended family. 
 

Larry “Tex” Dellis, 77, uncle of parishioner 
Dawn (Jeff) Jindra, passed away on 
January 7, and was accorded Christian 
burial through Holy Trinity Catholic Church 
in Casco on January 15.  Tex worked for 
GTE as a lineman for 35 years, but spent 
his life as a farmer.  He had a collection of 
more than 100 John Deere and Allis 
Chalmers tractors.  He enjoyed attending 

farm auctions, traveling, and spending time with family and 
friends.  Tex is also survived by a brother and a sister, 
nieces and nephews, and extended family.  He was 
preceded in death by his wife, Margaret.   
 

+ + May Dal and Tex rest in Christ’s peace! ++ 

Meeting Schedule – Week of 1/24 
 

Monday, January 24 – Shawl Ministry 
1 p.m., Parish Center Conference Room 
Monday, January 24 – Young Adult Bible Study 
5:30 p.m., Bride’s Room 
Monday, January 24 – Wild Goose (After Alpha) 
6 p.m., Social Hall 
Tuesday, January 25 – Pastoral Council  
6:30 p.m., Social Hall 
Wednesday, January 26 – Christian Action Committee 
6:30 p.m., Parish Office Conference Room 
Thursday, January 27 – Music Team 
6:00 p.m., Social Hall 

Sacrament of Baptism 
    We welcome Wyatt James 
Steele to the Living Body of Christ!  
May God continue to bless him 
always. 

Winter and Mass 
 As the thick of winter weather and illness approaches, 
we would like to issue a few reminders: 
 

 If you have fragile health, or are feeling at all unwell, 
please be prudent in deciding whether or not to come to 
Mass.  Out of charity for yourself and those around you, 
please consider livestreaming the Mass.  God under-
stands.  There’s no sin in this option when you respect 
your limitations or the safety of those around you. 

 

 A wave and smile at the Sign of Peace is a fine 

       substitute to shaking hands  
 

 Please consider receiving Communion on the hand or 
waiting until the end of the line to receive on the tongue 
to simplify distribution for our Ministers and ensure the 
safety of the Consecrated Host and others at Mass. 

 

 It’s happened a few times when weather has suddenly 
become so dangerous that we have cancelled Sunday 
Masses.  We will let you know via the local news,  

       Facebook, and Flocknote.  Again, God understands.   
 

 If school is closed for inclement weather or delayed, the 
Daily Mass is cancelled and the Parish Office is closed.  
Please stay home, relax, pray, and enjoy the gift from 
God.   

 

Thanks for this consideration for each other! 

Parish Celebration of Feast of  
Our Lady of Lourdes 
 The Feast of Our Lady of Lourdes is February 11. 
However, we will celebrate as a parish the weekend of 
February 12 and 13. Stay tuned for more information about 
the celebration of our parish Solemnity! 

Blessing of Candles (Candlemas) 
 The blessing of candles will take place on Wednesday, 
February 2, at the 8:45 a.m. School Mass. We will offer 
blessed candles, but you may also bring your own candles 
from home if you would like. Blessed candles can be used 
in times of tragedy, crisis, or sickness as a helpful reminder 
of God’s presence among us.   

Old Palm Branches 
 We are collecting old palm branches until Sunday, 
February 27. Please put them in the trunk located in the 
Gathering Space near the stairs to the Social Hall. Thank 
you! 
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The Word of God 
 
 This weekend is all about the Word of God.  That sounds a little odd because we read the Word 
of God at every Mass.  But this weekend is different.  This weekend, we go back to the foundation 
of why the Word of God has become part of our Catholic faith.  It’s why-we-do-what-we-do.   
 In the first reading we hear about Ezra.  Ezra was a priest when the Jews came back from 
Babylonian Exile.  As the people returned to Jerusalem, they saw the ruins of their temple…their 
church.  And while others were concerned with rebuilding that temple, Ezra was concerned with 
rebuilding the Church.  Not “the church,” the building, but “the Church,” the people of God.  To help 
rebuild the Church, he needed to start back at the foundation.  So he went out and publicly read 
God’s word.  He did something unheard of at the time.  He took the scrolls, unrolled them in front of 
the people, and proclaimed them to all who were listening.  But not only did he proclaim the Word, Ezra “broke it open” for 
the people.  He interpreted God’s Word for the people so they could understand it.  He showed them how it was relevant to 
them.  And Ezra led a spiritual revival (not just in word but in deeds) during a time of despair. 
 The story of Ezra leads us right into this weekend’s Gospel.  We find Jesus this weekend in Luke’s Gospel, going 
through all of Galilee proclaiming God’s Word.  He too, “broke it open” for the people.  Interpreting the sacred words and 
explaining it to the people so they could understand it.  And finally, when in Nazareth, Jesus reads God’s Word (spoken by 
the Prophet Isaiah) about who He was and why He came.  His Word was not just ink on scrolls, it was Word in action.  
Jesus was anointed by the Spirit to bring glad tidings, to proclaim liberty, to recover sight, to free the oppressed, and tell 
the world about Him. His Word was relevant hundreds of years later. 
 And those same words are alive and relevant today.  When we hear the Word of God proclaimed at our Mass or read 
the Word of God in our homes, these are not just words in a book.  These are Words of action.  When the Word is “broken 
open for us” during the Mass, we should see how these words matter today.  God’s Word is still pertinent to our times and 
in our lives.   My challenge: open up the Word of God.  Read the daily readings or listen to a Bible podcast (I highly 
recommend Fr. Mike Schmitz’s “Bible in a Year”). Meditate on what you read or heard—and then live it.  As Christians, 
that’s what we are called to do. 
 
God Bless, 
 
Deacon Bob Summers 
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Mask Required Section in Church 
 With the continued increase in COVID cases locally, we 
are asking for increased compliance in our mask-required 
area of Church.  Many feel uncomfortable attending Mass 
unless they are in a mask-required, socially distanced 
environment.  Please respect those who prefer this seating 
by choosing an alternate area of the church if you prefer not 
to mask.  Though our opinions may vary, please respect 
and show charity to our brothers and sisters in Christ! 

Your Financial Support at OLOL 
Freely Receive—Freely Give 
 
Week of January 10-16 
Parish Support.............$10,721.25 
Loose Collection..........$  1,023.62 
Total.............................$11,744.87 
 
Parish Support Budget for July 1-January 31..........$580,250 
Parish Support Income through January 16…..........$621,334 

Blaise Peters Scholarship Collection 
 In honor of Catholic Schools Week, we 
will be holding a second collection at all 
Masses next weekend, January 29-30, to 
benefit the Blaise Peters Scholarship Fund 
(more information on pg. 5). If you are not 
able to attend Mass, donations can be made 
online or sent to the Parish Office. Thank 
you for supporting our students!   

Christmas Memorial Addition 
 There is an addition to the Christmas Memorials printed 
last weekend: Bernadette Bobka for Edwin Bobka. 

The Word of God Sunday 
 This weekend, January 22 and 23, we celebrate The 
Word of God Sunday, as announced by Pope Francis.  
Those who would like their bibles blessed should bring 
them to Mass this weekend.  This is for everyone: children, 
bibles for gifting, or anyone who has a bible in their home.  
As we celebrate the gift of God’s Word, please remember 
that our bibles and God’s Word are meant to be a part of 
our daily life! 

Pro-Life Ministry Reminder  
 This year marks the 49th anniversary of the tragic  
Roe v. Wade Supreme Court decision legalizing abortion in 
our nation.  
 Many people believe this is a political cause, but for us 
as Catholics it is rather a spiritual cause. The 1st principle of 
our Catholic Social teaching is the Life and Dignity of the 
human person. The Catholic Church proclaims that human 
life is sacred and that the dignity of the human person is the 
foundation of a moral vision for society. Pope St. John Paul 
II explains, “It is therefore a service of love which we are all 
committed to ensure to our neighbor, that his or her life may 
always be defended and promoted, especially when it is 
weak or threatened.” 
 We need to pray to make abortion unthinkable. We must 
acknowledge the sacredness of human life and think deeply 
about treasuring life from conception to natural death. As 
you pray be filled and overwhelmed with joy that God has 
brought you into existence. 
 “It is a poverty to decide that a child must die so that you 
may live as you wish.”  -St. Teresa of Calcutta 

Additional Mass Intentions through March 
 You are welcome to schedule one additional weekend 
Mass and two additional weekday Mass intentions to be 
celebrated now through March. Masses are $10 each.  
Please call the Parish Office at (920) 336-4033 to schedule. 
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Dear Parishioners, 
 In a few weeks, OLOL will celebrate 
Catholic Schools Week.  The staff, 
staff, and families wish to thank all 
parishioners for making a commitment 
to Catholic education.  We know that 
we are here because of your financial 
and prayerful support.  I get to see 
everyday the difference that you make 
because of your belief in and support 
of Catholic education.  On behalf of every stakeholder of 
OLOL Catholic School, thank you! 
 Our Lady of Lourdes School administration is making 
plans for the 2022-2023 school year.  We would love to 
have you be a part of the special things that are happening 
at OLOL Catholic School.  Please reach out to me at 
jyoung@gracesystem.org to schedule a time to talk about 
what a difference an OLOL education can make in your 
child’s and family’s future. 
 
“In search of a complete education with the ideals of trust, 
faith, understanding, and compassion, many families are 
turning to the structure, discipline, and academic standards 
of Catholic schools” - Mark Foley 
 
The Lourdes Way, 
 
Jeffrey Young 
Principal 

News from the Principal 

Children of God and Young Families 
Ministries 
 The next meeting of Children of God and the Young 
Families Ministry will be Sunday, February 6.   
 The Children of God program is for children ages 4 to 6 
and is held during the 8:15 a.m. Mass. 
  Join the Young Families Ministry for community and 
discussion on this week's readings in the Social Hall 
between the 8:15 and 10:15 a.m. Masses. Refreshments 
and babysitting will be provided. 

Faith Formation Updates and Reminders 
  An important reminder for our juniors and their families: 
on Sunday, February 6 at the 8:15 a.m. Mass, we will  
celebrate the Rite of Enrollment for Confirmation.  Students, 
parents, and sponsors should all attend Mass together and 
plan to meet in the Social Hall following Mass. 

OLOL Youth Ministry Opportunities 
 Youth Ministry is for ALL middle & high school students! 
Bring your friends!  They don’t have to be from OLOL or 
even Catholic.  Mark your calendars for our upcoming 
events: 
 

Sunday, February 6 , 8 a.m. - 10:15 a.m.  
We will lead Children of God and offer child care after. 
Please meet Mrs. LaCrosse in the Gathering Area at  

8 a.m. to see how you can help.  
 

Friday, February 11, 5 p.m.– 8 p.m. 
Come set up and run the Bingo Mission Trip fundraiser! 

 

 Sunday, February 13 
Middle School Students: from 4:30 to 6 p.m. enjoy pizza, 

open gym, or games. From 6 p.m. to 6:45 p.m. we will 
attend Mass together (or students can be picked up). 

High School Students: We will attend 6:00 p.m. Mass and 
follow it with pizza, games, and open gym until 8:30 p.m. 

 
Sunday, February 20, 8 a.m. - 3 p.m.  

We will lead Children of God and offer child care after. 
Please meet Mrs. LaCrosse in the Gathering Area at  

8 a.m. to see how you can help. After, join us for pizza and 
a project and help run the Bingo Mission Trip fundraiser! 

Blaise Peters Scholarship 
   The Rev. Blaise Peters 
Scholarship Fund provides  
financial aid for parish families 
with students attending  
Our Lady of Lourdes School. 
Since the program’s inception, more than 518 students 
have received assistance, and the fund has distributed 
approximately $316,800 in scholarships. 
   The Blaise Peters Scholarship is open to parish families 
with children enrolled in Preschool through 8

th
 grade at Our 

Lady of Lourdes Catholic School for the 2022-2023 school 
year and are due by February 11.  For an application or 
more information, please contact the School Office at (920) 
336-3091, the Parish Office at (920) 336-4033, or visit  this 
link: https://lourdesschooldepere.org/admissions/tuition-
assistance/.  

GRACE Enrollment starts January 30 
 National Catholic Schools Week 2022 kicks off on  
Sunday, January 30.  Catholic Schools Week 
is an opportunity for our entire community to 
celebrate the value of Catholic education.  
Our Catholic schools are made possible 
through the support and faith guidance of our 
sponsoring parishes.  For more information 
about enrolling in GRACE, please visit 
www.gracesystem.org/enrollment. 

OLOL School Golden Apple Nominees 
 Congratulations to the OLOL Catholic School teachers 
who were nominated for the Golden Apple Award for  
excellence in education.  We are blessed with an  
outstanding teaching staff.  Thank you for all you do! 
 Nominees: Hannah Aschenbrenner, Julie Basten,  
Beth Christensen, Lourain Eggart, Caitlin Enright,   
Jessica Johnson, Sharon Johnson, Stephanie Johnson, 
Kim Matzke, Michelle Pahl, and Michelle Wagnitz.    
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Mark your Calendar  

for Faith-Filled  

Summer Fun! 

Please Let Us Know 
 If a loved one is in the hospital or has moved to a 
nursing home or assisted living facility and would like us to 
be notified, please call the Parish Office at (920)336-4033.   
We don’t always receive calls from the facilities and want to 
be sure to stay in touch. 

2022 Calendars  
 Thank you to Scott Baeten and Ryan Funeral Home for 
donating the 2022 calendars.  If you haven’t already picked 
one up, they are available in the Gathering Area. 

Pick-Up Choir 
 Thank you to all who have participated in the "Pick-Up" 
Choir!  We again want to invite everyone to be a part of our 
group! The "Pick-Up" choir meets in the church choir area 
before the beginning of Mass. We will provide music and 
Breaking Bread books.  
  

Our next Masses are: 
  

 Sunday, January 30, 8:15 a.m. (Meet at 7:30 a.m.) 
 Sunday, February 13, 8:15 a.m. ( Meet at 7:30 a.m.) 
  

 We look forward to seeing you! 

Alleluia Attitude Choir—We Need You!! 
 Alleluia Attitude Choir is a family choir open to all ages 
and abilities, from preschool to great grandparents.  Please 
consider joining us!  Choir rehearsals are in the Chapel 
Monday nights 5:30 to 6:30 p.m. and one hour before our 
assigned Masses. 
   

Upcoming Masses include: 

    

   January 22, at 4:30 p.m. 
   February 5, at 4:30 p.m. 
    February 26, at 4:30 p.m. 
 

We hope to see you there! 
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Veterans Supporting Veterans Group 
 Veterans Supporting Veterans Fellowship and Support 
Group meets the first Wednesday of the month from 9 a.m. 
to 10 a.m. at St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Parish, 2771 
Oakwood Dr., Green Bay, 54304. There is no cost or need 
to RSVP. If you have questions, please contact Sr. Mary 
at mpeters@seasgb.org or 920-499-1546.  

Food Service Manager  
St. Matthew Campus, Immediate Opening  
 Are you interested in working at a job that matches your 
student's schedule?  Do you enjoy providing nutritious 
meals to children?   
 If yes, please contact Jamie Hurley, RD, CD, Director of 
Food Service at jhurley@gracesystem.org or 920-499-7330, 
ext. 1001, as we have a Food Service Manager vacancy at 
St. Matthew!  Details include the following: 
 -25-28 hours per week; 42 weeks per year  
         (follows the school calendar) 
 -Benefit eligible!  PTO, Health, Vision, and  
          Dental Insurance, Retirement Plan 
 -Tuition discounts if children are enrolled in a  
       GRACE School! 
Apply today!  For questions or further details, please  
contact Jamie Hurley, RD, CD, Director of Food Service, at 
jhurley@gracesystem.org or 920-499-7330, ext. 1001. 

K of C Cribbage Tournament 
 

Knights of Columbus - Green Bay Council #617 
Cribbage Tournament 
Thursday, February 10 

St. Agnes Parish Social Hall  
1484 Ninth St. • Green Bay, WI 54304 

  
 Registration begins at 5:45 p.m. and the tournament 
starts at 7 p.m. sharp.  Tournament format is teams of 2 
players.  Cost is $50 a team.  Registration is limited to 42 
teams.  Meal and beverages are included. 

*** Payout to 1st, 2nd & 3rd place teams! *** 
 Visit www.stagnesgreenbay.org or the St. Agnes Parish  
Office to register. 

Women’s Silent Retreat:  Gospel of Luke 
 Spend the weekend of February 18-20 contemplating 
the Gospel of Luke in the midst of the winter silence.  
Encounter the Gospel in its entirety with a few preached 
presentations to help break open the Word of God.  
Experience the stories of Jesus and his followers and how 
they can continue to speak to your own life and experiences 
today. Come into the silence and encounter the Lord and 
what He wants to share with you! 
  Led by Fr. Brad Vanden Branden, O.Praem. Register at 
https://norbertines.org/events/womens-silent-retreat. 

Upcoming Events at St. Norbert Abbey 

Men’s Silent Retreat: Gospel of Luke 
 Spend the weekend of February 25-27 contemplating 
the Gospel of Luke in the midst of the winter silence.  
Encounter the Gospel in its entirety with a few preached 
presentations to help break open the Word of God.  
Experience the stories of Jesus and his followers and how 
they can continue to speak to your own life and experiences 
today. Come into the silence and encounter the Lord and 
what He wants to share with you! 
  Led by Fr. Brad Vanden Branden, O.Praem. Register at 
https://norbertines.org/events/mens-silent-retreat 

Sensing the Sacred: Sacred Music 
 Along with the sights and sounds of faith, music is often 
a way that people encounter God’s message. Especially 
during the season of Lent, music can play an important role 
in drawing our minds and hearts to the mercy of God. 
  Visit https://norbertines.org/events/sacred-music to 
join Deacon Johnathan Turba and Devin Atteln on Tuesday, 
February 22 as they delve into this important topic. 

Called to Pray the Liturgy of the Hours 
 Single Catholic women 20-35 are invited to join the 
Franciscan Sisters of Christian Charity as they offer you a 
free Zoom event on February 26 with an opportunity to  
pray the Liturgy of the Hours. For more information and  
register visit https://fscc-calledtobe.org or call or text  
Sr. Julie Ann at 920-323-9632.  

State Council Knights of Columbus Raffle 
 The Wisconsin State Council Knights of Columbus raffle 
is being held now through May 1.  Profits go to Wisconsin 
charities.  Prizes will be drawn at 7:15 p.m. on Saturday, 
May 7.  Tickets are $5 each and can be purchased from 
Ron Van Dyck at (920) 609-0869.  Thanks for your support! 

Marriage Encounter Weekend  
 "Spring Forward into Love" will be a memorable week-
end experience for married couples to explore feelings and  
enhance communication skills.  This is an opportunity to  
discover together how your good marriage can be even  
better or find pathways to get your marriage back on track.   
 Join Green Bay Marriage Encounter on March 12 and 
13 at the Quad-Parish Faith Formation Center for an  
enriching weekend experience you will treasure for a  
lifetime.  Call 920-809-3496 or visit www.gbme.org for more 
information or to register.   
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Our Lady of Lourdes Parish Directory 
PARISH CENTER OFFICE - 336-4033 
Parish Business Manager - Carol Gibson 
Financial Secretary - Kathy Kocken 
Parish Secretary – Bridget Destree 
 

PARISH MEMBERSHIP - Register with Parish Office.  
Members 18 years and older - please register individually.  
All are welcome to be an active part of our parish family.  
Your most important contribution is your regular presence at  
Sunday Mass. Beyond that our material support is based on 
Christian Stewardship of time, talent, and treasure.   
 

BULLETIN - Announcements due by Monday morning.  
Please email the Parish Office, parish@lourdesdepere.org   
 

PARISH TRUSTEES 
Joe Draves 
Jo Ellen Thompson 
 
 
OUR LADY OF LOURDES SCHOOL & PRESCHOOL 
Principal, Jeff Young, 336-3091 
Site Advisory Committee, Courtney Janssen 
 
FAITH FORMATION CENTER 337-0443 
Coordinator for Grades 9-11—Traci LaCrosse 
 
YOUTH MINISTRY - 337-0443, Traci LaCrosse, Facilitator 
 

FINANCE COUNCIL - Chairperson, Paul Albers 
 
PASTORAL COUNCIL – Chairperson, Ryan Jaecks    
        

BAPTISM - Parents must be registered, active Catholics  
4 months prior to Baptism. First-time parents are required to 
attend a Baptism Prep Program before their child is  
baptized. Call the Parish Office to make arrangements. 
 
CONFESSIONS    
Fridays 8:00 a.m. to 9 a.m. 
Saturdays 3:30 to 4:15 p.m.  
 

CONFIRMATION - Confirmation is celebrated in fall of the 
Senior year for our high school students after participation 
in the preparation program.  Contact the Religious  
Education Office for further details. 
 

MARRIAGES - Weddings to initiate Christian Marriage are 
celebrated for persons who have demonstrated an active 
practice of our Faith.  At least six months notice is required 
for the required Diocesan Marriage Preparation Program. 
New parishioners contemplating marriage in our parish 
must be registered with the parish and show active  
participation for at least 6 months prior to setting a  
wedding date.  Weddings can be scheduled any time on Fri-
day afternoons or on Saturdays, no later than 1:00 p.m. 
 
SACRAMENT of the SICK - The Sacrament of the Sick is 
celebrated communally during Advent and Easter.  If you’re 
anticipating a hospital stay, please call the Parish Office.  In 
an emergency, call anytime! 
 
FUNERALS - In the event of a death in your family, please 
contact the Parish Office for Pastoral Care or to schedule 
and prepare a funeral. 
 
MOUNT CALVARY CEMETERY - Kathy Kocken, 336-4033 

If you would like to contact one of our 
Parish Trustees, Finance Council  

Chair, or Pastoral Council  
Chair, please call the Parish Office! 
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Dan Popkey’s De Pere Tax
	 Full Tax Service	 Same Day 
	 E-Filing	 Returns

Book online: www. meetme.so/danpopkey 
Historic Post Office Building 

416 George Street, Suite 103, De Pere 
920-621-8126 

danielpopkey@gmail.com • danpopkeysdeperetax.com

KEVIN SOMMERFELD 
BASEMENT CONTRACTOR

Residential - Commercial - Farms 
Foundations - Footings

2060 Cottonwood Ct.	 Office: (920) 339-9948 
De Pere, WI 54115	 Mobile: (920) 621-1495

1911 W. Wisconsin Ave. • Appleton WI, 54914
MATT VARGO - Division Manger

Cell 920-378-2294 • Cell 920-621-6001
Emergency 920-735-9055

Mason Contractor
WM. A. HEIN CONSTRUCTION CO., INC.

920-336-9411

3080 HOLMGREN WAY	� 336-8250
GREEN BAY, WI 54304

VAN RITE & FATHER INC
Home Remodeling 

De Pere 336-9032
www.vanriteandfather.com 

GENERAL CONTRACTING 
insurance restoration

930 Main Ave DePere

336-9556
Serving Daily 11am - 10pm

Sarah B. Heuer, dds 
Gary C. Noble, dds 

Michael C. Popelars, dmd 
Jennifer A. Russell, dds 

Green Bay (920) 435-6894 
DePere (920) 336-1952

R. Scott Mathewson 
920-983-1315 

www.royalcustomplastics.com

815 Main Ave, De Pere 
920-403-7490       www.KKSewVac.com

Monday-Friday 9am to 5pm
Saturday 10am to 2pm • Closed Sunday

KK SEW & VACKK SEW & VAC INC INC..

“More Options - Better Care” 
Physicians, Chiropractors & Physical Therapists

Dr. John Joseph, MD 
Board Certified in Pain Management and Anesthesiology

Dr. Nancy Bratanow, MD 
Board Certified in Pain Management and Anesthesiology

Dr. Karl Huebner, DC
Certified Strength and Conditioning Specialist
555 S. Washburn St., Oshkosh, WI 54904 

2323 N. Casaloma Dr., Appleton, WI 54913 
3108 Mid Valley Dr., De Pere, WI 54115 

(920) 230-7246
Same day appointments.

WWW.IPMWISCONSIN.COM

www.kfgwi.com
Daniel J. Lemens CWS® 

Investment Advisor Representative 
Parish Member

dlemens@kfgwi.com 
145 N. Commercial Street 

 Neenah, WI 54956
O: 920.969.0717 • F: 920.969.0719 • C: 920.217.0597

Securities and advisory services offered through Harbour Investments, Inc.

VALLEY         Inc.

Concrete Steps & Iron Railings
1472 Mid Valley Dr.

De Pere, WI           336-9381

The Norbertine Community 
of St. Norbert Abbey
Vocation Director: Fr. Michael Brennan, O. Praem. 
Contact: Vocations@norbertines.org or 920.337.4333 
1016 N. Broadway, De Pere | www.norbertines.org

new for 2022
Medicare Plans that Share Your Mission
learn more: 920-430-0299

SPECIALIZING IN: 
Residential • Commercial • Parking Lots • Driveways 

Farm Projects • Feed Pads • No Job Too Small or Large

Tom Zielinski, Owner 
Cell: (920) 604-2355 | Office: (920) 826-2598 

tom@hbasphaltpaving.com 
504 Oriole Drive • Oconto Falls, WI 54154

FREE ESTIMATES

Salon West LLC.
Full Service Salon

103 Fort Howard Ave, De Pere WI
920/336-3061

WWW.SALONWESTLLC.COM

920-337-0733 Ph. 
920-337-9329 Fax

THE SANDERS’ FAMILY
105 Fort Howard Ave. De Pere, WI 54115

BroadwayAutomotive.com

Contact Jeff Tkachuk to place 
 an ad today! jtkachuk@4LPi.com  

or (800) 950-9952 x2513



			   For ad info. call 1-800-950-9952 • www.4lpi.com		 Our Lady of Lourdes, DePere, WI	 A 4C 01-0661   

Scott Baeten 
Parish Member

(920) 336-3171

De Pere, WI

ryanfh.com

We're on Facebook!

Mount Calvary 
Cemetery

OLOL PARISH CEMETERY
1100 W. Main Ave., DePere

Sales & Burials 	 336-4033 
Sexton 	 336-6920

Save up to thousands and give your 
family peace of mind by pre-planning. 

2121 Riverside Drive • (920) 432-7585
www.allouezcatholiccemetery.com

Call or stop in for an 
appointment 

and a free estimate.
845 Prosper Road, De Pere

920.336.3174
“Our experience. 
Your signature.”

www.valleycabinetinc.com

Christopher J. Peterson DMD 
920.336.6594

deperesmiles.com

Thorne 
Plumbing, Inc.

Serving De Pere and 
Surrounding Areas

336-6966

- Gravely - Ariens 
 - Simplicity - Stihl - Toro 

- Outdoor Power Equipment Specialist 
Factory Appointed Service Professionals

www.ambrosiussas.com
840 N. 9th, De Pere (Glory & Ashland)

920-336-4575

mbrosius
Outdoor Power

Open Daily 
7am - 1pm

926 Oak Street • 347-0508

heating & ventilating, inc.
 819 Morley Road  499-6969

Adam Turriff 
(920) 217-5498 
Parish Member

adam.turriff@resource1gb.com

Dr. Margy Terhar Eastman 
Dr. Cheryl Landwehr Skaletski 

Dr. Roberta Riedi • Dr. Tara Johanek 
~ Parish Member ~

ANIMAL HOSPITAL
(920) 468-5800 
www.bayeast.com

Carrie Baeten 

Parish Member 

920-964-2142 
carrie@iscinsurance.com 

www.iscinsurance.com 

Auto • Home • Life 

Insurance Service 
Center, LLC

1.5 in W X 1.619 H 

1.5 in W X 1.382 H

 

1.5 in W X 1.204 H 

 

1.5 W X .955 H 

 

1.5 W X .0.864 H

 

1.5 W X .0.725 H 

 

ADRC 1.885 W X 1.619 H 

 

Lutheran

1.5 W X 1.382 H

Inquires call: 920-785-9710 

Inquires call: 920

SEEKING:  
CARING LOW-INCOME  
SENIOR VOLUNTEERS 

Inquires call: 920-785-9710 

SEEKING:  
CARING LOW-INCOME  
SENIOR VOLUNTEERS 

Inquires call: 920

SEEKING
CARING LOW
SENIOR VOLUNTEERS

Inquires call: 920-785-9710 

SEEKING:  
CARING LOW-INCOME  
SENIOR VOLUNTEERS 

Inquires call: 920-785-9710 

SEEKING:  
CARING LOW-INCOME  
SENIOR VOLUNTEERS 

Inquires call: 920-785-9710 

Inquires call: 920

CARING LOW
SENIOR VOLUNTEERS

Contact Jeff Tkachuk to place 
 an ad today! jtkachuk@4LPi.com  

or (800) 950-9952 x2513

De Pere Exhaust De Pere Exhaust 
&& Repair Repair

Craig & Diane NelsonCraig & Diane Nelson
920-336-3225920-336-3225

908 George St., DePere, WI 54115908 George St., DePere, WI 54115
Custom & Performance Exhaust • Brakes • Shocks Custom & Performance Exhaust • Brakes • Shocks 
General Repair • Struts • Air ConditioningGeneral Repair • Struts • Air Conditioning  
Computer Diagnostics • Tune UpComputer Diagnostics • Tune Up

 mmgonzalez3@yahoo.

com 

A Safe Place To Call Home
A Community Based Residential Facility (CBRF)

Specialized in: 
   • Assisted Living 
   • Alzheimers 
   • Dementia Care

920-336-9137920-336-9137  
AngelsTouchcbrf.comAngelsTouchcbrf.com

Angelstouchcbrf.com • DePere, WI


